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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Tuesday 5 September 2023 
 

Legislative Council Sessional Committee 
Government Administration ‘A’ 

Short Inquiry Process on the Operations and Application of the  
FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT ACT 2016  

The Legislative Council Government Administration ‘A’ Committee inquiring into the operations and 
application of the Financial Management Act 2016 has today tabled its Short Inquiry Process Final 
Report.  

The Report is available to access on the Parliament of Tasmania webpage via the following link: 
https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0018/73602/GAA-SIP-FMA-Final-
Report-25-August-2023.pdf  

Interested parties are invited to contact the Inquiry Chair, the Hon Ruth Forrest MLC, for any further 
discussion or clarification regarding this Report.  
 
Members of the Sub-Committee are: 

Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Inquiry Chair) 
Hon Luke Edmunds MLS (Inquiry Deputy Chair) 
Hon Nick Duigan MLC 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC 

               Hon Dean Harriss MLC 
Hon Josh Willie MLC 
 

ends 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION:   

Chairperson: Hon Ruth Forrest MLC      Ph: 0419 879 524 
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